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ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON DANGEROUS PATHOGENS - AIDS 

I entirely agree with everything you say in your minute of 16 August 1983 
and I am perfectly content for your paper to go forward as drafted to the 
ACDP. 

As you say, there is the danger that this will be used by HSE as evidence 
of a continuing need for a joint committee but I agree that we are in fact 
only going to ACDP because its continuance do exist. If it did not it would 
be perfectly easy to go elsewhere for the scientific advice we need. It will 
in fact be quite interesting to see how some members of the ACDP react to 
this request! 
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